
Karen Gritzka 

 

Michael was passionate, inclusive and extremely generous about sharing his love and understanding of 

the Ageless Wisdom Teachings. He deeply cared that we understand and live the Teachings and inspired 

me with this love and desire to understand and live them. Michael is a great teacher and his work lives 

on. 

  

It has been a great joy for me to participate in the Ask Project and the many weekly webinars with 

Micheal and Tuija, where we had the opportunity to ask questions and have discussions. We sometimes 

joked about whether or not we would be physically present for the 2025 Conclave. I know we will be 

there together, in body or out of body,  to participate in the ONE WORK. See you later dear teacher and 

friend. 

  

With Deepest Respect, Gratitude, Appreciation and Love, 

  

Karen Gritzka 


